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Welcome to the Sandy Springs Rotary Club

Welcome Sandy Springs Rotarians, friends and guests.

So far, this Rotary year has been challenging coping with the COVID-19 pandemic. We
thank all who have been able to attend meetings in person and on Zoom. Although our
service projects have been limited by the virus we have been able to help school
children needing distance learning and for those in our community needing food. We
are also doing great with our medical recycling program benefiting seniors. I thank our
club members and officers in working hard to hopefully have our club once again
achieve “Club of the Year” status.

Visitors are welcome to experience the Rotary Club of Sandy Springs' hospitality and
energy. Meetings are typically the 1st, 2nd & 4th Mondays. Lunch is served at noon
and the 1 hour program begins at 12:15. Hilton Perimeter Suites, 6120 Peachtree
Dunwoody Road, Sandy Springs, GA 30328.

Reserve a spot by going to our website at www.sandyspringsrotary.org. Join your fellow
professionals, community and business leaders, and learn how Rotary can benefit your
future. Experience Rotary Making Things Happen in Sandy Springs!

Upcoming Program (02/08/2021)

Andrew Staunton - The British Consul General in
Atlanta

On Monday, February 8th, Andrew Staunton will speaking virtually to the Rotary Club
of Sandy Springs.

Andrew Staunton took up his appointment in Atlanta as Her Majesty’s Consul General
in June 2018. Andrew is the senior UK government representative in the Southeast
United States responsible for relations with the states of Georgia, Tennessee, North
Carolina, South Carolina, Mississippi and Alabama. He leads a team which works to
promote UK-US trade and investment, support British nationals, conduct public
diplomacy on key issues, and build scientific and research co-operation. He also sits on
the Marshall Scholarship selection committee.

Before taking up his posting in Atlanta, Andrew served four years as Deputy Head of
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Mission and Economic Counsellor at the British Embassy in Athens. He was also
Deputy Head of Mission at the British Embassy in Dublin from 2009 to 2013.
Throughout both postings, Andrew’s main focus was on the economic crises in Greece
and Ireland, boosting bilateral relations, promoting the UK’s interests, and working on
a range of issues linked to the European Union. Prior to this, Andrew worked in the
Foreign Office as Deputy Director responsible for Security.

Andrew joined the UK’s diplomatic service in 1987. He has also served overseas in
China, France, Romania and Canada.

Andrew was born in Glasgow, Scotland. He is accompanied in Atlanta by his wife,
Rebecca. They have two adult children, both living in the UK.

This meeting can be attended live or online at:
Meeting ID  830 5329 7439
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83053297439

Please join us and give Mr. Staunton a warm Rotary welcome.

Fundraiser Update

Mount Vernon Village Senior Independent Living
Community & SSRC Event

Mount Vernon Village Senior Independent Living Community
Fundraiser Update

Here is an easy way to have funds donated to our club in the next five months.

Step #1: Do your friends a favor while also doing our club a favor. Identify qualified
candidates for Mt Vernon Village Senior Independent Living Community.

Step #2: Contact Linda Randolph by email , phone or text message with their name(s)
and contact information along with your name. linda@genealogyatlanta.com or
404-277-4246

Step #3: She will take it from there. She can answer all their questions.

Within five months, if they qualify and commit to move-in, Mount Vernon Village  will
contribute $1,000 per move-in to our club.

Do your friends a favor while also doing our club a favor!

Past Program
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Michel Gerebtzoff, on finding common goals among
our countries
Our speaker this past Monday, February 1st 2021, was Michel Gerebtzoff. He is the
Consul General of the Kingdom of Belgium. The Belgium consulate has been in Atlanta
for forty years. Michel explained that his primary job is to attract local investment in
Belgium. The wrong has born much fruit as there are many Belgium companies with
offices in Georgia. He noted that the state of Georgia and the country of Belgium have
many similarities. They are both about the same population and the city of Brussels and
Atlanta are both melting pops of ethnicity and cultures. However, one of biggest
differences, he explained, was that while living in Brussels for four years he never
owned a car. He was able to ride his bicycle wherever he needed. Anyone living around
Atlanta knows we are not the most bicycle friendly city.

In photo: Michel Gerebtzoff, the Consul General of the Kingdom of Belgium.

In the photo from left to right: John Neill, 2020-2021 President Rotary Club of Sandy
Springs and Michel Gerebtzoff

Michel spent much of his presentation talking about the European Union and the
challenges of blending the EU countries together. Because each country and culture
are unique and has different issues and needs, it is a challenge to get everyone on the
same page. Finding ways to live together safely with COVID-19 this past year has
highlighted the need to find common goals between the EU member countries and the
US.

Michel was asked to participate in a twenty-person board representing the EU
countries with the goal of finding the major needs created by the COVID-19 crisis and
to then provide solutions. He spent almost six months with this group with much
success. He explained the EU countries work and meet continuously to create long
term goals that benefit all the member countries. They also have ambitious energy
goals that they are implementing. For example, the EU countries are currently working
a deal to buy natural gas from Russia. Naturally, there is some conflict between some
of the EU countries, but the board continues work hard to recognize and solve each
conflict.

The Rotary Club of Sandy Springs would like to thank Michel for visiting with us and
explaining how important it is maintain healthy working relationships even during a
pandemic.

These photos and more can be found, for free and in original resolution
at: https://rotaryclubofsandysprings.zenfolio.com/p894145926

Upcoming Program



2021 Rotary International Convention Goes Virtual

The Rotary International Convention, scheduled for 12-16 June
2021, in Taipei, Taiwan, will now be a virtual event in response to
the ongoing threat of COVID-19.

We are sorry that we will not see you in Taipei this year, but this
decision, made by the Rotary Board of Directors, is necessary to
protect the health of everyone involved.

CLICK HERE TO LEARN MORE

https://convention.rotary.org/en

